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On the 28th of August 2023, a group of participants consisting of First and Second-year B.A. 

English students, Third-year B.A. English (Hons) students, PhD research scholars, and faculty 

members embarked on a field trip to the British Council Library in Chennai. The primary 

objective of this field trip was to explore the extensive array of both physical and online 

resources available in the British Council Library. Additionally, the participants had the unique 

opportunity to engage in interactive sessions with three promising young authors who had 

recently been selected for the PM Yuva scheme.. During the visit, our students interacted with 

these authors, namely Mithun Murali, Aashisha Chakraborty, and Souhardya De, gaining 

valuable insights into the world of book publishing, contemporary trends, and the necessary 

skills for keeping pace with current advancements. 

The library staff also provided detailed information about the online resources and the variety 

of courses available for study at the British Council Library in Chennai. The students left with a 

newfound appreciation for the library, with some expressing their intention to return, not only 

for the wealth of resources but also for the inspiring atmosphere it offered. 

The coordination and organization of this field trip were overseen by Mrs. N. Suguna, AP - 

English. 

 

 

 



     
  

  
 

Photos taken during the Field Trip 
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